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16" January, 2008

Mr David Clarkson
OFCOM

Riverside House

2A Southwark Bridge Road
London

SE1 9HA

I am responding to your request in the Hull Daily Mail for comments relating to
Kingston Communications Ltd (KC).

I am concerned that the effective monopoly of KC provides a very poor service to the
area which it serves.

It appears that we are excluded from being able to utilise the competitive services
offered by many suppliers because they are unable to operate in KC’s territory.

I would welcome being able to choose a competitive (and probably much cheaper) deal
and to end being totally dependent on KC.

My comments relate mainly to Broadband services but also apply to normal telephony
facilities.
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